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Board of Supervisors
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1. Mrs. Marilyn Teed of Mill Road advised the lawsuit referred to has bcen
dismissed, however it is not over. Therefore, she recommended that the legal invoices in
question be retained until the court case is over. Solicitor Grabowski commented that the
lawsuit was dismissed, and those documents that had been requested have been dealt
with. Mrs. Tced reminded Solicitor Grabowski that she has the option to amcend the
complaint and to go to the Commonwealth court with the case, if she so desires. Solicitor
Grabowski advised the Board that there is nothing preventing them from adopting the
Resolution this evening. A lengthy discussion took place.

Supervisor Manfredi suggested that the Resolution be amended to exclude the destruction
of all {inancial records for the year 1996, excluding quarterly payroll records, all pension
records, and all legal invoices for the year 1996.

Motion was made by Supervisor Egly, seconded by Supervisor Manfredi, and carried
unanimously to adopt Resolution #2004-12, Disposition of Records as set forth in the
Retention and Disposition Schedule for Records of Pennsylvania Municipalities
issued on May 17, 1982, as amended on December 1, 1982 (including Section 13.25
and Section 13.26) to dispose of the following records: all financial records for the
year 1996, excluding quarterly payroll records, all pension records, and all legal
invoices for the year 1996. Therc was no public comment.

H. CORRESPONDENCE:

L. Correspondence has been received from Mark Roth of McMahon
Associales, stating that the Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission, along with
Regional Improvement Consortium, has initiated the PA 133 Heritage Corridor
Transportation/Land Use Study. They arc looking for each municipality to assign one
member of the Planning Commission and one member of the Board of Supervisors to
serve on the project’s advisory group. It was determined that either Supcrvisor Egly or
Supervisor Manfredi will allend the meeting as the Supervisor representative for Hilltown
Township.

L MYLARS FOR SIGNATURE: None.

I PUBLIC COMMENT:

1. Mr. Bill Godek of 206 Broad Street asked if the flashing school light on
Broad Street near Our Lady of Sacred Heart School was recently replaced. Supervisor
Egly replied that the light was damaged in a vehicle accident and was recently replaced.
Mr. Godek asked if a record of repairs to that signal are available for review. Mrs. Leslie
replicd that they are. Mr. Godck noted that the flashing school light is not opcrating at all
at the present time. Discussion took place.














